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Dear Sirs,  

Re: Commercial multi-user gateway review 
 

After considering all of the invited evidence provided during the consultancy period, Ofcom 

recently announced that it will make regulations allowing the use of COMUGs on a licence 

exempt basis. Since the contents of your notice and statement paper dated 6th July 2017 

confirms to the position my Floe Telecom colleagues and I we have maintained since 2003, we 

are very pleased to support Ofcom’s decision. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 


